
Ref 37 District Councillor 
 
Dear Sir, 
I too wish to support the concept of community land trusts and the subsequent provision of 
affordable housing.  I hope that we shall pursue and support such initiatives across our district. 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Clarke 
Cabinet Member for Finance, Economic Development And Parking 
Ward member for Pulborough, Coldwaltham and Amberley 
 


